
The Portland Rose Festival Foundation  
would like to thank the Hollywood businesses 
& neighborhood residents for supporting the 

 

The nation’s largest and oldest children’s parade 

Wednesday, June 8, 2022, 1:00 p.m. 
Please remember that parade seating must be reserved in person. Rope, chalk and tape are prohibited. Do 

not leave chairs and blankets unattended. Please take note that the streets between 57th and 52nd and 
between Sandy Blvd. and Hancock will be painted with white, safe, removable paint.  

  If you have any questions or would like to get involved, please call the Portland Rose Festival Foundation 
office at (503) 227-2681. Thank you! 

 
 

 

 

   

               

               

               

               

 

 

  

  

   

  

 

 


